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STATE OF

COLORADO Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

RE: North LaPoudre M2000144 Technical Revision 2 Adequacy Review

1 message

Joel Bolduc <Joel.Bolduc@burnco.com> Thu, Nov 14, 2024 at 12:13 PM
To: "Gagnon - DNR, Nikie" <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

With this email | am requesting a 2nd 7 day extension.

| apologize, it fell off my radar. | will work on it this afternoon and plan to get it to you tomorrow.

From: Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 12:11 PM

To: Joel Bolduc <Joel.Bolduc@burnco.com>

Subject: Re: North LaPoudre M2000144 Technical Revision 2 Adequacy Review

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]
This email was sent from an entity outside of our organization. If the email sender’s name resembles someone who
works for our organization, this email should be deleted or reported via your PhishAlert button in Outlook.

Hi Joel.

I'm checking in on the North LaPoudre response. The decision date is today. Please send me an extension request so |
have time to review the response when you submit it.

Nikie

On Thu, Nov 7, 2024, 10:23 AM Joel Bolduc <Joel.Bolduc@burnco.com> wrote:

Nikie, with this email | am requesting a 7 day extension to prepare the inert fill documents.

Thank you, Joel

From: Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 2:02 PM

To: Joel Bolduc <Joel.Bolduc@burnco.com>

Cc: Chris Oestreich <Chris.Oestreich@burnco.com>

Subject: Re: North LaPoudre M2000144 Technical Revision 2 Adequacy Review

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=07448aba5e&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-a:r6392816045856126080%7Cmsg-f:1815726359881100540...
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[EXTERNAL EMAIL]
This email was sent from an entity outside of our organization. If the email sender’'s name resembles someone who
works for our organization, this email should be deleted or reported via your PhishAlert button in Outlook.

Hi Joel.

The decision date for the North LaPoudre Technical Revision is tomorrow, November 7. If you need more time on the
inert fill application, please send me an extension request before the end of the day tomorrow.

Nikie

On Tue, Oct 29, 2024 at 2:56 PM Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us> wrote:

Hello.

Please see the attached Adequacy Review letter for the North LaPoudre Pit Technical Revision 2. As noted in the
letter, an inert fill notice was never submitted for the backfilled pits in the permit area. You'll need to submit an
Importation of Fill notice along with a signed affidavit, if fill was brought into the site.

Once you review the letter, feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Nikie Gagnon

Environmental Protection Specialist
E wz

Cell: 720.527.1640

COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Address for FedEx, UPS, or hand delivery:
DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216

nikie.gagnon@state.co.us | https://www.drms.colorado.gov
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